
  

 

 

 

 

      

      

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to 

book holidays during  
term time. 

July 
Wednesday 19th  Musical Extravaganza 9.30 

am 

Year 6 presentation and  
Ball   

Thursday 20th Reception Graduation am 

Friday 21st Last day of summer term 
School closes at 1.30pm 
No playcentre . 

Monday 24th  Holiday playcentre begins 

August 
Holiday playcentre 

September  
Friday 1st Last day of holiday 

playcentre  

Monday 4th  Staff training  

Tuesday 5th  Children return to school  

SJL 

News 
Thursday 20th July 2023 

School closes for the summer 

holiday on Friday 21st July at 

1.30pm. 

Please make sure your child 

attends for the final prize giving 

assembly.  

Nisreene has been an Early Years Educator at 

SJL for 12 years.  She has supported so many 

children at the beginning of their educational 

journey. Nisreene is moving to a role closer to 

home. We wish her luck and success in her 

new job.  

Miss Jarmson started her teaching career at 

SJL 5 years ago.  She has taught in KS1 and 

KS2.  Miss Jarmson has been hugely 

involved with the Edible Garden, CLT and a 

lead member of our climate change team. 

She is moving back home to Scotland to 

teach. 

We wish her success and happiness. 

Miss Marston joined SJL last September.  

She has been teaching one of our year 3 

classes all year. She has shown 

commitment, loyalty and has a great 

sense of humour!  Good luck Miss 

Marston, we wish you well! 

 

We’d like to wish Miss Lane all the best on 
her wedding day this summer. 
We look forward to seeing  
photos when we return in  
September. 
 

Time to say goodbye… 

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to three members of our team 

this week. 

We’d like to wish our year 6 pupils all the very  
best as they move on to their secondary  
schools.  You should be very proud of your  
achievements at SJL.  We have enjoyed working  
with you. We wish you success and happiness  
in your futures.  Keep in touch   

Thank you for pre-ordering 

school uniform.   

It will be available on 4th 

September (INSET day). 

Please bring cash with you 

when you come to collect it.  

Wishing you all a very happy summer and we look 

forward to seeing you on Tuesday 5th September. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Staff 

EYFS 
 
Nursery and 
Reception 

Mr Szot 
Ms Grassie 
Tara 
Celine 

Year  1  Miss Lane  

Year 2 Angela Alder 
Year 3 Miss Phillips 

Year 4 Miss Mugwanya 

Year 4 Mr Honour 

Year 5 Mrs Thompson 

Year 6 Miss Haynes 

Year 6 Miss Patterson  

Term dates 2023/24 
Inset days to be confirmed 

Please do not book holiday during term time. 

Classes for 
September 2023 

 
Your child has met their new class 

teacher today. 

They will be able to tell you about their 

new classroom and what they will be 

doing when they first return in 

September.  

Due to changing numbers, our current 

year 3 and 5 have been muddled to even 

out the class numbers.   

 

We are lucky to have children 

who are very happy to share 

their hobbies with us in school. 

Lilia likes to knit and has 

crocheted  a bunny rabbit. 

Perhaps you can learn a hobby 

over the summer holiday.  

Thank you for joining us for the 

Musical Extravaganza, Year 6 

presentation and Reception 

Graduation.  


